





5th September 2019

Starlincs Mobile Planetarium visit

Dear parents/carers,

We have invited the team from Starlincs Mobile Planetarium to visit the Year 5 children on **Thursday 12**th **September**. The team bring an exciting visual display of the night sky into school in the form of a self-contained darkened classroom which encourages intensive study sessions without distraction. Children will be given the opportunity to learn all about space in a fantastic, fun and educational environment to further support this term's science topic.

Therefore, we kindly ask for a **voluntary contribution of £2.90 by Wednesday 11**th **September.**

Keep an eye out for photographs from our visit on the school website!

Many thanks,

Mrs O'Connell Miss Ireland

Mrs O'Connell and Miss Ireland

01205 366013 Boston West Academy, Sussex Avenue, Boston, Lincolnshire PE21 7QG info@bwacademy.co.uk www.bwacademy.co.uk Twitter: @BostonWestAcad Facebook: @BostonWestAcademy









